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PRESS RELEASE

 

 

The De’ Longhi Group donates 3 million Euros

for the fight against Covid-19 
 

 

The De’ Longhi Group donates 3 million Euros for initiatives to fight Covid-19. 

Of this amount, 2 million Euros will go to the Veneto Region, in support of all its activities and 

structures engaged in the front line in the fight against coronavirus, and 1 million Euros to the 

Ca' Foncello hospital in Treviso. 

"It is a deserved solidarity contribution - comments Giuseppe de’ Longhi, Chairman of the Board 

– for a territory to which this company and my family feel intimately linked and the sign of a 

tangible presence, for what it’s up to us as a company, in this moment of extreme need ". 
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